
7.     Communications, Petitions, etc. 
 
 

05/13/11 Copy of email addressed to School Board Members and Superintendent 
Keith Dixon from Gary Glass, requesting a copy of the last/missing page 
of the JCI Report, Demographic Analysis Overview, dated November 27, 
2006, as well as a complete copy of the electronic database from which 
the example was produced. 

 
05/13/11 Copy of email addressed to School Board Members and Superintendent 

Keith Dixon from Gary Glass, requesting a complete copy of data 

from/described in the July 9, 2008 Team Works International report, 
Duluth Public Schools and the Duluth Community Vision of Excellence 
2012. 

 
05/13/11 Copy of email addressed to School Board Members and Superintendent 

Keith Dixon from Gary Glass, requesting electronic copies of 
spreadsheets used to produce the sixteen amounts of annual savings 

stated in the table in Section H of the ISD 709 Comprehensive Facilities 
Plan Review and Comment report, dated August 8, 2007. 

 
05/17/11 Copy of letter addressed to Duluth School Board from Jeffrey Daveau, 

Business Manager, Plumbers and Steamfitters Local 11, Duluth MN, 
thanking the board for making the decision to use the PLAs on the 
Duluth Long Range Facility Plan, which helped put 50 local members to 

work in their home town. 
 
06/13/11 Copy of letter addressed to Dr. Dixon and Members of the Duluth School 

Board from Bridget & Rick Leighton expressing their concerns over the 
district’s approach related to issues including bullying, students leaving 
and the railroad track near the new eastern high school. 

 
06/13/11 Copy of letter addressed to Duluth School Superintendent and cc’d to the 

Duluth School Board from Julina Nyquist expressing concerns related to 
her student and Lincoln Piedmont Elementary School and the Gift and 
Talented program. 

 
 
 
 

 


